The Planning Board met on the above date in the Selectmen's Office. Present were Byron Butterfield, Harold Grant, Stanley Tenney and Mildred Dudley.

The main topic of discussion was a new location for a Town Dump.

Byron, Harold and Stanley will visit the suggested area and bring in a report ath the next meeting.

Byron brought up the idea of having a new post office in Town.

The Board decided to invite the Hillsboro Planning Board for a joint meeting in September and perhaps have a speaker.

Meeting adjourned at 8:55 P. M.

Mudica Budley